



NEWSLETTER

31st March 2017

Basketball

The basketball team had another very successful evening on Tuesday. They won their match against Cathedral School, and we are now waiting to hear if we are in the play offs. It was a fantastic effort from the teams, who have shown great tenacity and sportsmanship. Netball starts next term and Hannah Ademakinwa is Captain and Tola Ajose is Vice-Captain of the netball team.

Palm Sunday Service

On Tuesday, we held a Palm Sunday service at St. Paul's Church. Chestnut Class processed around the church with palms, before distributing palm crosses to the congregation. Maple Class read their prayers beautifully, and Oak Class read their thoughtful reflections on the Bible reading.

BBC Filming

Yesterday the BBC came to film in Larch and Elm Classes, for a documentary that will be screened in the autumn term. The film makers commented on the excellent behaviour in the classes, and how smart the children looked in their school uniforms!

Easter Eggstravaganza

I would like to say a huge thank you to all the staff who helped with the Ester Eggstravaganza, and particularly to Miss Donna Mustafa and Miss Linda May for organising it so well. It was great fun, and very well attended. Thank you to all the families who participated.

Early Years Trips to the Horniman's Museum

The Reception and Nursery Classes visited the Horniman Museum this week, and had a great time. Miss Bagnall was very proud of the Nursery children, who showed exemplary behaviour and were great ambassadors for St. Paul's School.

KS1 Walworth Garden Farm

Key Stage 1 returned to Walworth Garden Farm this week to do pond dipping. They found some interesting creatures, including newts and frogs, in their nets. We are fortunate to have such a good resource so close to school, so thank you for your donations to help them keep going.

Lent Call

The children have been having great fun raising money for the Diocese's Lent Call fundraising event. Thank you for your donations and contributions – we will be sending the money to the Diocese at the beginning of next term, so if you still want to contribute, please bring the money in by the first week of next term.

Return to School

We break up today for the Easter Holidays at 2 pm. Children return to school on Tuesday 18th April.